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AGING AND ADULT SERVICES BUDGET ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Lehigh County, PA- On Monday, January 27, 2025, the Office of Management and 
Budget issued a temporary pause in all activity and a mandatory review of all funded 
agencies and programs. At this time, Lehigh County Office of Aging and Adult 
Services does not believe that funding for our work is in immediate jeopardy. The 
Pennsylvania Association of Area Agencies on Aging (P4A) is monitoring the 
situation and is in contact with leaders in aging services across PA and the country. 
The Area Agencies on Aging serving every community in the Commonwealth, 
including Lehigh County Office of Aging and Adult Services remains committed 
and focused on providing access to essential programs, services, and protections, 
allowing Older Pennsylvanians to stay in their homes. 
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